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Hon., William Zi: merman
Aeting Commissioner

Bureau of Indisn Affairs
Department of the Interior
wWashington <5, U. C,

sar Mr, Zimmermang

I have received & letter from Burton Wilcox, President,
Public Welfare Board of North Deskots, Bismarck, North
Dskota, with reference to the situation confronting the
Indians in our State.

Mr., ¥Wilcox has submitted & copy of his tentative pro-
posal for rehabilitstion of the Fort Berthold Indiana.

This is being forwarded to you for your attention snd
consideration.

Your views and suggestions on this matter will be greatly
aspreciated. HMay I hesr from you &t your convenience?

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely,

WL dfg
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